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[External] Response: Public Records Request

Airleah Sivila <airleah.sivila@sjsu.edu>

Mon 11/13/2023 4:09 PM

To:Parker, Amy <amyipdev@csu.fullerton.edu>

1 attachments (89 KB)

SJSU Sworn Officers.pdf;

Dear Ms. Parker:

We received your November 2, 2023 Public Records Act request for the following records: 

"...list of all sworn police officers in the University Police Department, in whatever form such

record exists"

SJSU has conducted a reasonable search for these records under California Government Code

§7922.535 and has  determined that  your  request,  either  in  whole  or  in  part,  seeks  copies  of

disclosable public records.SJSU will make available to you any that are public. 

Attached are the records responsive to your request. 

Sincerely,

Airleah

Airleah Sivila

Public Records Coordinator & Special Assistant

San José State University 
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